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September 25, 2025

Mr. Rosalio Banuelos, 
Director of Asset Management 
Texas Department of Housing and Community Affairs 
221 E 11th Street 
Austin, Texas 78701
Via Email: rosalio.banuelos@tdhca.state.tx.us

RE: TDHCA #23952 (FKA 22826 FKA 21235 CMTS 5785) – Inn Town Lofts – Request for Extension 
of Placed in Service Deadline to June 30, 2026.

Dear Mr. Banuelos,

On behalf of HTG LUBBOCK, LLC (the “Owner”), a Texas limited liability company, please accept 
this correspondence as our formal request to extend the Placed in Service deadline from 
December 31, 2025, to June 30, 2026, for TDHCA #23952, CMTS 5785, the Inn Town Lofts (the 
“Development”). This request is submitted in reference to the 2023 Carryover Allocation 
Agreement executed on October 16, 2023, which established the current placed in service 
deadline.

The Development has encountered significant, unforeseen delays stemming from a combination 
of challenges inherent in historic redevelopment projects, and the unprecedented market 
volatility since its original 2021 funding award. As a result, the project timeline has been pushed 
back, making it impossible to meet the current deadline without this extension.  The financial 
closing occurred on June 27, 2024 and construction commenced on July 8, 2024.  Please see 
Exhibit A for the updated construction timeline as well as the current log of weather and 
construction delays.

Ownership is requesting this extension due to a series of events occurring that were beyond our 
control, including lengthy historic preservation approvals and the widespread effects of market 
inflation on construction costs and financing.

HISTORIC PRESERVATION APPROVALS: As a historic redevelopment project, the Inn Town Lofts 
is subject to stringent state, and federal historic review processes. While these reviews were 
anticipated, the final approvals have taken significantly longer than originally projected. The 
City’s building permit comment additionally created an unexpected and unavoidable delay in 
securing the final Certificate of Occupancy. These unpredictable and protracted approval 
timelines, which are out of the Owner's control, have directly impacted our construction schedule 
and ability to complete the project on time.
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